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Calendar: 
 

19.02.2018 - Half Term 
26.02.2018 - School for all  
01.03.2018 - Eisteddfod 
02.03.2018 - World Book Day  
08.03.2018 - Eisteddfod Winners Concert 
10.03.2018 - French Exchange 

 

Staff Training Days:  
 

Thursday 29th March 2018 
Monday 23rd July 2018 
Tuesday 24th July 2018 



 

15
th
 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We wish to inform you that the Governing Body of Brynteg Comprehensive School has 
the following number of parent governor vacancies: 

 

 

If you wish to be considered for election, please submit the following information to the 
clerk to the Governing Body at the school by Friday 9

th
 March 2018.  (Any applications 

received after this date will not be taken into account) 

1. Your name 

2. Address 

3. Telephone number 

4. Childôs name 
 

You must include a short statement of no more than 100 words which will be included in 
the ballot form.  Please note that if you exceed the word limit only the first 100 words will 

be included on the ballot form. Please sign and date the information you submit.  

 

If you would like more information on becoming a governor and what the role entails 
please contact Governor Support on  01656 642637. 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Alyson Casling  

Clerk to the Governing Body 
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!Ǌǘ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ bŜǿǎ 
bŜǿȅŘŘƛƻƴ ¸Ǌ !ŘǊŀƴ DŜƭŦ 

 

Art Student Kate Griffiths from 12N had the unforgettable         
experience of meeting up with Welsh artist Philip Salmon 

Vaughan on Monday 12
th
 February. 

Mrs. Topham accompanied Kate to award winning Philip 
Vaughanôs studio at Porthcawl after school on Monday.    
Kate has been studying his work in support of her own      
expressive abstract pieces for final submission in May.     
ñOh wow!ò were the first words uttered by Kate after the 

meeting! 

Philip was very kind and helpful and talked about the style, 
process and influences of his own work. He was impressed 
with Kateôs sketchbook studies and encouraged her to try 
new ways of creating. Kate said ñThis was an amazing      
experience, he is so inspiring; this is an opportunity Iôll   
never get to have again.  I love his colourful work and this is 

exactly the sort of art I want to create for myself.ò 

Philip was not only generous of his time and advice, he also 
gifted a preparatory sketch to Kate and signed it for her. We 

canôt wait to see your finished project outcomes Kate! 

 
Information supplied by: Mrs S Topham 



 
 
 
 

 
Photo: Julian Gittins explains to Mrs.Topham the origin 

of the halfpenny  

Year 13 photographers have been out into 
the town forging community links. Bridgend 
Antiques owner Julian Gittins very kindly 
agreed to host a photoshoot in his shop on 
Nolton Street. This has been an invaluable 
opportunity to start researching ideas for 
the new exam paper that was issued earlier 
in February. Photo credits go to our year 13 
photography students Cerys Jones and     
Victoria Bisatt. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Information supplied by: Mrs S Topham 

Dates for your diary:  

The Art GCSE exams are on 15th and 21st March.  

Please ensure all preparatory studies are done! 



 

 

 5ǊŀƳŀ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ bŜǿǎ 
bŜǿȅŘŘƛƻƴ ¸Ǌ !ŘǊŀƴ 5ŘǊŀƳŀ 

 

 

Information supplied by: Mrs P Beesley  

On 9th February the following pupils represented Wales 
in The Shakespeare Schools Competition at the Royal 
Welsh College of Music and Drama.  
 

Year 7: 

Olivia Bridgeman 

Ashlyn Morgan  

Grace Thompson 

Francesca Day 

Milly Bayliss 

Ella Matthews  

Lois Davies 
 

Year 8: 

Ellie Lynch 

Ffion Hogancamp 

Lucy John  

Aditi Bhor 
 

Lucy John and Aditi Bhor were presented with a 
special commendation for their dramatic duologue of 
Helena and Hermia from A Midsummer Nights Dream.  

All students were great ambassadors for our school 
and it was noted that we have so many talented year 7 
pupils that performed Shakespeare so well! This was a 
super day out and an amazing experience for our           
students.  

 



  

Please note the different end times for rehearsals. Please listen 
to the stage version of the songs on YouTube before singing   
rehearsals so you are familiar with it. 

Monday         
26th February 

 
After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 
  

Lower School 
Hall 

Main Cast 
Blocking / Singing 
PB / ZF 

Wednesday    
28th February 

 
Lunch 
  
  
  
After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Room 19 
  
  
   
Lower School 
Hall 

Troy and Gabriella 
  
   
Main Cast 

 
Singing 
I Canôt Take My Eyes Off You 
ZF 
 
Blocking 
PB 

Monday             
5th March 

After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Lower School 
Hall 
  

 
Main Cast 
  
  

 
Blocking / Singing 
PB / ZF 
  

Wednesday     
7th March 

 
Lunch 
  
  
  
After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Room 19 
  
  
  
Lower School 
Hall 

Troy and Gabriella 
  
  
  
Main Cast 

 
Singing 
Breaking Free 
ZF 
  
Blocking 
PB 

Thursday            
8th March 
  
  
Thursday         
8th March 

Lunch 
  
  
  
 After School 
3.30 - 5 

Lower Girls Gym 
  
  
  
Lower Girls Gym 

Cheerleaders, Troy, 
Zeke and Chad 
  
  
 Sharpay and Ryan 

 
Dance 
Getcha Head in the Game 
 EM / Mrs R 
  
Dance 
What Iôve Been Looking For / Bop 
to the Top 
EM / Mrs R 

Monday         
12th March 

After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Lower School 
Hall 
  

 
Main Cast 
  
  

 
Blocking / Singing 
PB / ZF 
  

Wednesday    
14th March 

Lunch 
  
  
  
After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

Room 19 
  
  
  
Lower School 
Hall 

Cheerleaders, Zeke, 
Chad, Taylor and 
Brainiacs 
  
Main Cast 

Singing 
Counting On You 
ZF 
  
Blocking 
PB 

Thursday        
15th March 

 
Lunch 
  
  
  
  
After School 
3.30 - 5 

Room 22 
  
  
  
  
Lower Girls Gym 

Zeke, Chad,             
Cheerleaders,               
Taylor, Kelsi,               
Brainiacs 
   
ALL CAST AND    
CHORUS 

 
Dance 
Weôre All in This Together 
 EM / Mrs R 
  
  
Dance 
Megamix 
EM / Mrs R 

Monday          
19th March 

After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Lower School 
Hall 
  

Main Cast 
  

Blocking / Singing 
PB / ZF  

Wednesday    
21st March 

 
Lunch 
  
  
  
After School 
3.30 ï 4.30 

 
Room 19 
  
  
  
Lower School 
Hall 

Gabriella, Troy, Zeke, 
Chad,                   
Brainiacs 
  
Main Cast 

 
Singing 
When There Was Me and You 
ZF 
  
Blocking 
PB 

HSM Rehearsal Schedule  

Information supplied by: Mrs P Beesley  



 



To raise funds for the school show, High School Musical, we are organising a 

race night in Bridgend Rugby Club on Friday March 23rd. 

 

The evening will consist of a number of races and we are hoping to have each 

of the races sponsored by a local business. For Ã50 the sponsoring business 

can name the race e.g. ñThe Brynteg Nationalò and also have an advert in the 

programme for the evening. If you have any connections to any businesses 

that might be willing to sponsor a race, please contact Mrs Cooper on 

be.cooper@bryntegcs.bridgend.sch.uk before Monday, March 19th. 

 

Tickets for the evening are now available from Mrs Fender for a price of Ã10 

which includes a meal of curry and rice (please inform us if you require a  

vegetarian option when purchasing your ticket). Horses are available to             

purchase and name before the evening for the price of Ã5. If you would like to 

purchase a horse please complete the slip below and return to Mrs Fender. 

We hope you can join us for a fun night at the races. 

Horse Name Owner 

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:be.cooper@bryntegcs.bridgend.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

Language Department News 
Newyddion Yr Adran Ieithoedd 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Information supplied by: Mrs D Walsh 

Modern Languages in the global trading environment 

ñYou can branch out into other 
countries ï you have                          
options.ò (Lewis) 

ñPeople who speak French donôt just live in 
France; they live in other countries      

too.ò (Amelia) 

ñYou can be working in anything at all. It could be retail, it 
could be cuisine, it could be anything really.ò (Lauren) 

ñThe job opportunities would be wider seeing as you have the extra language.            
For example, if you own an architecture company and you need to do work                          
internationally, you wonôt have to pay someone to translate for you.ò (Megan). 

On Wednesday 31
st
 January, Mr Tim Penn visited Brynteg to talk about Communication 

in the Global Trading Environment to year 9 pupils. Tim is a business man who had    
developed partnerships with different countries in the world. Tim explained and          
discussed the benefit of speaking several languages in todayôs world and how in a     
globally competitive economy, the ability to speak foreign languages is a distinct              
advantage. Tim provided plenty opportunities for year 9 to reflect on their futures and 
why knowledge of a different language might help. Here are some of the comments 
made by year 9 pupils on why knowing a language is an advantage in the working 
world: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

French Exchange Trip 2018 

There will be a meeting on Wednesday 28
th
 February at 5;15pm, in the Lower School Hall 

for those pupils in years 10 and 11 who are participating in the Bridgend Town Twinning     
Exchange trip. It will be an opportunity for us to give out further details and for us to answer 
any questions you may have. 

 

'On 31st January, our AS-Level French students enjoyed an afternoon 
at Cardiff University attending two excellent lectures on Entre les murs 
the film they are studying as part of the course. The lectures were                       
organised by Routes into Languages and were conducted completely in 
French. Mr Wade was really impressed with everyone's outstanding 
contributions during each lecture and their confidence when speaking 
French in front of so many other people!'  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information supplied by: Mrs D Walsh 

Pictured: The French exchange trip during April 2017 
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aǳǎƛŎ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ bŜǿǎ 
bŜǿȅŘŘƛƻƴ ¸Ǌ !ŘǊŀƴ DŜǊŘŘƻǊƛŀŜǘƘ 

Welsh National Opera  
Tosca  

 

On Wednesday 7th February year 9 and the Performing Arts department, GCSE and A Level 
music pupils visited the Millennium Centre, Cardiff to watch Welsh National Operaôs dress-run 
of Pucciniôs ñToscaò. 
 

Pupils were treated to an afternoon of first class performances from Helen Rutter (Tosca),    
Hector Sandoval (Cavaradossi) and Mark S. Doss (Scarpia). The orchestra performed with    
passion as it evoked the mood and plot that was being revealed on stage. With incredible set 
design and exquisite costumes there was much to engage the audience of school pupils from 
across South Wales.  
 

For many pupils this was their first experience of live theatre and the dramatic tale of love,           
jealousy and revenge had our pupils captivated throughout. Toscaôs conductor Carlo Rizzi     
ended the matinee dress-run with an inspiring address to the pupils encouraging them to think 
big and to chase after their hopes and dreams.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Georgia Coombs, Charles Maclean and James Tiernan of year 13 were interviewed by 

WNO at the end of the dress-run regarding their thoughts of the production.  
The interview is now available to watch on You Tube. Well done!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vfPaRzG3amo 

ñThe experience was very emotional.                                
Iôd recommend people to go and see itò                       

Chloe Dowlman 9G 

ñI really enjoyed the part where Tosca          
and Cavardossi were re-united in Act 3ò                              

Holly Davies 10N 

ñI thought that ñToscaò was amazing.               
The ending was so powerful with 
emotion; I even shed a tearò                                                       

Morgan Grant 9T 


